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Dates for your Diary 

January 2025 

20th Jan – 7th Feb – Year 3 & 4 Swimming Lessons 

28th January – Year 5 Singfest Rehearsal 

February 2025 

4th February – Year 1 & 2 Phonics Information Evening (Parents Invited) 

12th & 13th February – Parents Evenings 

13th February – FOWS Meeting at Barchetta 7.30pm 

14th February School Closes 

24th February – School Opens 

All this information and more can be found under Events on our website 

https://www.wheelockprimary.co.uk/ 

Class News 

Cygnets and Pufflings 

A super week again Reception. We have been writing our own story about our superhero, 

Joop. The children have been using their Phonics to independently segment to spell. Super 

work! In Maths, we have been ordering numbers and applying our knowledge of the 

counting sequence. We have explored the composition of 6, 7 and 8 and have used sentence 

stems to talk about parts and wholes of each number. E.g. 5 is a part, 1 is a part and 6 is my 



whole. In our topic we have been talking about nocturnal and diurnal animals and have 

started to explore a different habitat in the polar regions. 

Goldfinches and Woodpeckers 

In literacy this week the children have started to write up their detective narratives. We used 

story hoops to help plan our stories and then the children have written up their wonderful 

ideas into their literacy books. 

In maths we have been focusing on mathematical language. The children have been 

comparing and ordering numbers to 20 using larger, smaller, greater and fewer vocabulary. 

The children have really enjoyed computing this week as they have been set some tricky 

challenges to complete on purple mash. We have been using different directional language 

and learning how to debug when we make a mistake. 

In history we have been talking about memories and discussing how we can find out more 

about our own history. We placed our own memories on a timeline and explained why 

memories such as an event or occasion are special. 

In whole class read the children enjoyed performing a verse from 'chocolate cake'. It was 

lovely to see them using different expressions and intonations when performing. 

Owls and Robins 

This week the children started their Literacy learning by describing the Bog Baby! The 

children thought about Bog Baby’s feelings, appearance and actions in different parts of the 

story. On Wednesday, there was lots of excitement and creativity as the children were able 

to then design their own creature. Following this, the children produced some wonderfully 

descriptive writing based on their own designs! 

The children have immersed themselves in our new Maths topic - Money! We were 

impressed by the children’s prior knowledge of Money which they demonstrated on Monday 

by: understanding the new vocabulary, recognising concepts of ‘change’ and ‘value’, 

identifying coins and notes, ordering coins by their value and finding multiple ways to make 

a specific amount of money (e.g 10p/20p). We have then spent the rest of the week focusing 

on adding pence and pounds and we’re thrilled to see the children so engaged and confident. 

The children have particularly enjoyed joining in with a BBC ‘Supermovers’ dance all about 

Money - https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers/articles/zht4nrd 

KS1 Maths: Money1 

 
1https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers/articles/zht4nrd 



 

It has been brilliant to see the children’s continued engagement and efforts with NumBots, 

too! Thank you for your continued support with this! 

In Science this week, the children looked at categorising things as: living, dead or never alive. 

The children learned the acronym MRS GREN to remember the 7 life processes and created 

some beautiful posters for this. Can your child remember what MRS GREN stands for? The 

children engaged fantastically in scientific conversations about how to categorise eggs, wool 

and newspaper! 

Our History focus this week was the concept of ‘historical significance’. The children learned 

the meaning of this term and how it is different than ‘fame’ or being ‘famous’. The children 

thought about The Wright Brothers and their ‘historical significance’ and used drama to 

create freeze-frames of the first flight! 

In RE, the children have been learning about the 99 names for Allah in the Islamic religion. 

The children discussed the attributes of some of the names and how these are important to 

Muslims. 

We have now started our new topic “appreciation” in myHappyMind. As ever, the children 

engaged thoughtfully and enthusiastically in our session.  Our focus this week was about the 

people in our life who we appreciate and why we appreciate them. 

Well done Owls & Robins! 

Sandpipers and Moorhens 

Year 3 have had a fabulous week swimming this week. They have loved getting into the pool 

and we are so proud on how well they have taken on any challenges they have faced. They 

are super excited for their next two weeks. 

They have also completed their hot writes this week retelling the story of Jemmy Button. 

They have used some descriptive language to step into the fabulous illustrations in the book. 



The children have continued with their multiplication and division unit this week, and have 

looked at division with no exchange, and calculations with a remainder. 

In History, we really enjoyed having a debate about whether during the Roman invasion in 

Britain and whether we would accept the Roman rule or whether they would battle back. 

We looked at the positives and negatives and they formed a great balanced argument. 

In Science, the children investigated the durability, permeability and hardness of a variety of 

rocks. They loved getting involved in practical investigations! 

Another fabulous week in Year 3. 

Kingfishers and Lapwings 

Year 4 have had yet another busy week! Swimming has obviously been the excitement of the 

week and the children have enjoyed their first sessions. In maths, the children have 

consolidated multiplication skills and are now confident with the formal written method. In 

literacy, they have written setting narratives all about the journey of a river using some 

brilliant descriptions to bring their writing to life. The children had the chance to explore 

electrical equipment in science and built a range of circuits to make different components 

work. In history the children learnt all about the Roman Army and even practised the 

different commands.  Have a great weekend everyone! 

Eagles, Hawks and Kestrels 

During maths, Year 5 have completed their division and multiplication unit. They have 

retained the methods extremely well. They are now learning how to multiply fractions. Year 

6 have been learning how to round decimals. They have applied their prior knowledge well. 

In literacy, the children have worked tremendously hard on their hot writes. They have been 

using speech to move the dialogue forward and write in the third person. 

During science, we have been looking how animals reproduce. In history, the children learnt 

about the Ancient Greek gods. They were baffled, and disgusted, that Zeus would marry his 

own sisters! In PSHE, we have been able to look at different salaries of jobs. They were 

shocked that vital jobs had lower wages - it was a great discussion point. We had another 

fabulous woodland session. They children were using saws as well as hammers this week. 

During RE, we continued with our Muslim topic. We learnt how Muslims will donate a 

portion of their wage to charity. 

 

We have had a wonderful week. We have really seen the children flourish with their work- 

especially their literacy. The children are super excited to finally use their lockers. They are 



not huge so we are trying to encourage them to bring less to school. If they could only bring 

in the essentials (lunch, water bottles, reading books, pencil cases). We shouldn't see toys 

coming into school or excess items as they take up too much space. 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone! 

Student Achievement 

Last weekend Mia from Eagles along with her U11 girls’ team for Crewe and Nantwich 

Athletics Club came first and won gold out of all the clubs competing for Cheshire. This is a 

fantastic achievement over 12 months of competitions. 

 

Praise 

Reception & Key Stage One 



 



Key Stage Two 

 

 



The Hive 

The children in the Hive this week have enjoyed playing with their friends and celebrating 

the crafts that they have made with Kerry. 

In the hall Lego has been a popular activity with all ages as has the craft table. A small group 

of children have been creative with the cardboard supply and have made mini items of 

furniture which inspired others to join in. 

Mr Sutton has been able to take small groups outside for sports sessions, the children really 

thrive from having this time outdoors. 

FOWS NEWSLETTER 

We are holding our next meeting at Barchetta on Thursday 13th February at 7.30pm. If you 

fancy joining a really friendly group of parents who work hard to raise money for the extra 

things the children like to have in school, then please come along and say ‘hi’ we would love 

to see you. 

Free School Meals 

Please find below the link to apply for Free School Meals. If you do qualify for this it covers 

lots more than just the school meals therefore it may be worth taking a look. 

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/school-meals/free_school_meals.aspx 

NEW Spring Menu 
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